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Oregonian have spoken many times in the past regarding property taxes. An end 

around such as this is  inappropriate and unprofessional.  Look first to cleansing the 

administrative aspects of government to reduce spending to provide funding for 

important services.  (Start with ODOTs wastefulness). Oregon and local, regional 

government just in the last.5 years have added tremendous tax stress to people and 

businesses only to demonstrate how poorly the monies are spent or even where the 

money is. Let's not punish the people until your house is cleaned up showing the 

states worthiness to manage money. 


